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Monday 3rd March 25 

Dear Parents, Carers & Families 

I hope this letter finds you well. I wanted to inform you that Kestrel Class will have a new 
teacher after Easter. We are welcoming back to the Stockham family Mrs. Rebecca Hackwood, 
and we are confident she will be a great support to the children in Kestrel class. Mrs. 
Hackwood comes with a wealth of experience a knowledge of the children and a caring, 
thoughtful approach to teaching and I’m sure she will quickly pick up where she left off and 
continue to build a positive rapport with Kestrel class. She has worked with many children in 
similar settings and is skilled at creating a positive and productive classroom 
environment. Her presence will ensure that the children continue to have great learning 
experiences.  

Mrs. Hackwood is an experienced educator with a warm and nurturing approach to teaching. 
We are confident she will help maintain a positive and engaging learning environment, and 
that the children will continue to receive the high-quality care and attention they are 
accustomed to. 

Please be assured that we are fully confident in Mrs. Hackwood’s ability to continue the great 
work Mrs. Hubbard has started with the children. She will make every effort to ensure that 
the children feel comfortable, supported, and engaged in their learning. Mrs. Hackwood is 
very much looking forward to working with the children and we are certain they will enjoy 
their time with her. 

I would like to take the opportunity to say thank you to Mrs. Hubbard who very kindly stepped 
into the role to support the children over the last few months. 

Please rest assured that we will be closely monitoring the class and supporting Mrs. 
Hackwood to ensure everything runs smoothly, so you can have complete peace of mind. As 
always, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Thank you for your continued trust and support. 

With kind regards 

Vikki Marsh-Ballard 

 

 

 


